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RETREAT FOR CENTRE SUPPORT TEAM 

20-24 MARCH 2015,  GYAN SAROVAR 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

Om shanti. This is the fourth time a Retreat for Centre Support Team (CST) will be held during the Double 

Foreigners’ Madhuban season.  The aim of this retreat is to offer Baba’s children who do not live in the 

centre but are part of the Centre Support Team, a chance to come together for their spiritual refreshment 

in Madhuban. The retreat will facilitate learning from experiences and deeper understanding of the roles 

of Centre Support Team.  It will begin at 4:00pm Friday 20 March with tea in the garden near Dadi’s 

Cottage and end midday Tuesday 24 March 2014.  The venue will be Gyan Sarovar. 
 

Who can attend: 

1) All those who attend Murli class at least 5 days a week and are active in giving the 7 day course, 

conducting classes and other courses, or take major responsibilities in supporting the centre 

activities in various departments like the Kitchen, Literature Shop, Audio Department, etc. 

2) All those who live in Shakti Bhavans, Pandav Bhavans or Baba’s homes and who are active in the 

activities mentioned in (1) above. 

3) All those who have been in this role for two (2) years and above. 
 

When should you arrive and depart? 

1) Participants are welcome to be in Madhuban for all of Group Seven of BapDada’s season, arriving 

on 8/9 March.  On arrival you will stay in Gyan Sarovar. Your meeting with BapDada is on Sunday  

15 March. You are requested to come for one meeting only with BapDada. 

2) Departure for Group Seven BKs will be Tuesday 24 March 2015. 

3) Participants are requested to plan their travel to enable them to attend the full five days of the 

retreat. 
 

Sending invitations and ONLINE BOOKING: 

Centre Coordinators can individually invite eligible students from their centre according to the criteria 

above by sending them the invitation letter. If unsure whether to invite someone, please check with your 

NC. Upon acceptance by the BK, CCs are to register students, or students can register themselves,  

ONLINE by 5 March 2015. 
 

The link to register is http://tinyurl.com/npuw3vm 
 

All participants please also follow the normal procedure of giving information about your travel to 

Madhuban via the Double Foreigners Travel Database, once your travel details are finalised. 
 

The POWER Retreat – Special SILENCE RETREAT at ORC – 25-30 March 2015 

You are invited to a special silence retreat ‘The Power Retreat’ taking place at ORC, Delhi from 25 March 

(arrivals) to 30 March (departures after breakfast). The theme of the retreat is Developing Inner Strength 

through Silence. Please see the separate notice. Please register ONLINE by 5 March at 

http://tinyurl.com/kp2fu82 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 

Due to increased numbers in the Double Foreigners season, you may not get the preferred 

accommodation.  Please be flexible and willing to share with others.  
 

In Baba’s yaad 

RCs 


